

19910 80th Avenue Tinley Park, IL 60487 www.sssra.org info@sssra.org 815.806.0384 815.806.0390 • Fax 711 • Illinois Relay System

January 24, 2022

Dear Wolves Participants, Families, and Group Home Staff,

You have signed your child/ward up for the Chicago Wolves game on Sunday, February 20, 2022. The location/host of that event requires (1) government-issued photo ID and (2) proof of full vaccination for every attendee. As such, you child/ward must bring those documents on the date of the event. By sending your child/ward with the documents, you agree and consent that they will be shared with SSSRA, the location/host for the purpose of your child/ward being admitted to the program/event location, and/or any other individual deemed necessary by SSSRA to participate in activities before, during, or after the event. You also understand and agree that if your child/ward does not have the documents upon arrival, your child/ward will be unable to attend and will be sent home with you.

Full vaccination is defined as two weeks passing either from one dose of the J&J vaccine or two weeks passing from the second dose of the Moderna or Pfizer vaccines. Proof of vaccination can be a vaccination card, vaccination record from a healthcare provider, or medical record showing proof of vaccination. SSSRA is not responsible for lost IDs or vaccination records.

Participants will be responsible for holding on to both the IDs and the vaccination record for the duration of the program/special event. For the Chicago Wolves game, a copy of the vaccination record and the ID will be permitted on the same copy.

If you have any questions, please contact Tammy McMahon at 815-806-0384 during office hours.

Sincerely,

Tammy McMahon

Tammy McMahon, CPRP

Inclusion Manager